FEB 11 1985

Docket No. 50-346

Toledo Edison Company

ATTN: Mr. Richard ©.
Vice Pre+ident
Nuclear

tfdison Plaza

200 Macdison Averue

T0) 08 43652

r 5‘]’

Crouse

sentiemen:

This ietter acknowledges receipt of your letters dated January 18 and
February 1, 1985, relative to the failed snubber that was found on the
pressurizer surge line at the Davis-Besse Nuclear Fower Plant, Unit 1.
Based on our review of the azbove, the analytical calculations demonstrate

the adequacy of the present installation.

Ouring our review of this analysis we noted that the stress intensification
factors for integral welded attachments used in the original design analysis
were not given the same level of attention as those used in the present
analysis for the stenchion welded to the pressurizer surge line. For this
reason we believe that an engineering review of all other welded attachments
to the reactor coolant system piping is required. Please submit your plan
end schedule for the completion of this review.

The results of cur review of this matter as well as our examination of the

site documentation related to other actions submitted in your January 18,
1585 Jetter, will be documented in subsequent inspection reports.

C7{gtnal Signed by 3. J. Harrison

J. J. Harrison, Chief
Engineering Branch

Attachments:
1. Letter dtd 1/18/85
2. Letter dtd 2/1/85
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